
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Smith, Tim <tcsmith@greenvillenews.com>

Date: 8/25/2016 11:24:51 AM
Subject: RE: Greenville News request

Tim, can you give me a call on this when you have a moment?
 
803-528-7217
 
From: Smith, Tim [mailto:tcsmith@greenvillenews.com] 

Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 11:14 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Greenville News request
 
Chaney,
 
Sen. John Scott is proposing that the state Department of Disabilities and Special Needs be made a cabinet agency, 
arguing it needs more accountability.  Just wondering what the governor thinks about this idea.
 
This is for a weekend story.
 
Thanks!
 
Tim Smith
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